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Product Approval Code of Practice Alert Bulletin Clarification 
 

 
To:  Practitioners of the ACC Product Approval Code of Practice 
 
Date 
Issued: July 11, 2019 

Re:  Clarification to Retroactive Engine Test Registration - Sequence IVB 
 

This Alert Bulletin Clarification is specific to retroactive Sequence IVB registration described in 

the Alert Bulletin originally issued on May 17, 2019. The American Chemistry Council (ACC) 

Product Approval Protocol Task Group (PAPTG) reached consensus that retroactive registration 

is allowable for operationally valid Sequence IVB tests that started in calibrated stands on or 

after October 18, 2018 through May 31, 2019 regardless of viscosity grades. 

 

Questions regarding retroactive registration of the Sequence IVB should be directed to the ACC 
MA. Comments/Questions regarding this Alert Bulletin Clarification should be directed to the 
ACC PAPTG manager. 
 

Regards, 

 

Laura Birnbaumer       W.D. Anderson 

Laura Birnbaumer        W.D. Anderson 

ACC PAPTG Chair        ACC PAPTG Manger 
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